
‘SAVE THE LOGO’ PETITION CAMPAIGN 
 

 
To the Canadian Olympic Committee and Canadian Paralympic Committee: 
 
Whereas the Vancouver 2010 Olympic and Paralympic Games are international events 
attracting the world’s finest athletes, 
 
Whereas the Hockey Canada emblem is an identifiable brand that has been proudly 
displayed on jerseys worn by hockey and sledge hockey team members in past 
Olympics/Paralympics, 
 
Whereas the Canadian Olympic Committee and Paralympic Committee have withdrawn 
support for Hockey Canada’s logo to be worn by hockey and sledge hockey team 
members for the Vancouver 2010 Olympics/Paralympics, 
 
Whereas the withdrawal of support for the Hockey Canada logo by the Canadian 
Olympic and Paralympic Committees is an insult to an emblem that is a source of pride, 
and a symbol of achievement, tradition and cultural significance for many Canadians,  
 
We the undersigned, as Canadians who appreciate Hockey Canada’s positive influence 
on the lives of millions of Canadians, petition the Canadian Olympic and Paralympic 
Committees to allow the Hockey Canada logo to appear on the hockey and sledge teams’ 
jerseys during the 2010 Olympic Games. 
 

Name (printed) Address (printed) Signature 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
Petition courtesy of Rick Bartolucci, MPP Sudbury | Contact: 705 675-1914 

 
 



Please sign the petition and either mail it in fax it in,  
using Mr. Rick Bartolucci’s contact information below. 
  
Constituency Office 
100 Elm Street Unit 2 
Sudbury, ON P3C 1T5 
Tel: 705 675-1914 
Fax: 705 675-1456 
Email: rbartolucci.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org 
 
Queen's Park Office 
25 Grosvenor St. Unit 18e  
Toronto, ON M7A 1Y6 
Tel: 416 325-0408 
Fax: 416 325-6067 
Email: rick.bartolucci@ontario.ca 


